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Director, Metropolitan and Regional Projects South 
Department of Planning and Infrastructure 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

Attention: Daniel Gorgioski 

Exhibition of Proposed Modification to Concept Plan for North Eveleigh (MP08_0015 MOD1) 
and Proposed State Significant Development Application for Affordable Housing (SSD 5708) 

Dear Ms Jones 

Thank you for your letter dated 29 April 2013 regarding your request for Transport for NSW to 
review and comment on the proposal, including advice on recommended conditions of consent. 

Transport for NSW has reviewed the proposed Concept Plan modification, Stage 1 apartment 
building and Stage 1 TMAP for North Eveleigh and has no issues with the proposed modification or 
the application for affordable housing. 

Roads and Maritime Services and RailCorp will be submitting separate responses on this referral. 

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me on 8202 2203 or 
Robert.Rutledge@transport.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely 
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Robert Rutledge 
A/Manager, Land Use and Transport Planning 
Planning and Programs 

18 Lee Street Chippendale NSW 2008 
PO Box K659 Haymarket NSVV 1240 
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